
  

 

  

Little Hands Team Update 

 

Our youth team will be attending 

the Puppet and Creative Ministry 

Festival in Rugby at the end of 

October. They are taking part in 

two competitions during the 

event. 

The team will not be meeting 

during November and December 

but will be back in January when 

they start in their new format 

open to both girls and boys. 

Charity Application 

 

In May, at our Prayer and Vision 

evening the puppet group felt led 

by God to register Praizin’ Hands 

as a charity with the Charity 

Commission.  This application was 

endorsed by Cornerstone, Hythe 

URC at a meeting earlier this 

month. 

The charity application has been 

submitted and we should 

hopefully receive a response from 

the Charity Commission in 

November to advise if our 

application has been successful.  

Prayer Focus 
 

Please pray……… 

That the whole team will focus on God and God alone whilst serving 

Him through the puppets. 

 

That the charity will be accepted and for wisdom for the trustees in 

running Praizin’ Hands as a charity. 

 

That finances will be found to enable the puppet group to support 

their vision. 

 

For the school’s project work being worked on each week and for 

the puppeteers.  

 

For God’s blessing on Cornerstone, Hythe URC – for the elders as 

they lead the church forward and for the membership.  

  

Pray for God’s blessing on the ministry of Lyndhurst Baptist Church.  

 

Pray for God’s blessing on the ministry of St. Francis Church. 

 

For the Big Hands team and the Christmas performances. For all the 

venues we will be visiting this year with our Christmas 

presentations. That God will open the hearts of all who watch and 

listen and seeds will be sown. 

 

For Little Hands as they rehearse for the puppet conference on 2nd 

November. For safe travels for all the team. That the team members 

will grow in their own personal faith. 

 

That God will put on the hearts of suitable people from different 

churches to join both the Little Hands team and Big Hands team. 

 

For health and strength for all three teams including the stage crew. Newsletter Updates 

 

If you would like to receive regular 

newsletter updates and do not 

already receive them by email 

please send an email to 

info@praizinhands.org.uk to be 

added to the mailing list. 
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Like us on Facebook 

 

Are you on Facebook? Why not follow us to keep updated with what 

Praizin’ Hands are doing. 



 
Big Hands Team Update 

 

The ministry team start their Christmas presentations on 27th November for 4 weeks and during this time 

they will be doing 15 presentations on the Christmas Nativity using music and drama.  This year we are 

visiting a variety of venues including mainstream schools, schools for children with special needs, a 

children’s hospice a residential home and taking part in the community Mistletoe Fayre in Hythe village. 

 

Wednesday 27th November  – Dress Rehearsal  

Saturday 30th November  – Mistletoe Fayre in Hythe – 3 performances 

Monday 2nd December  – Marchwood Infant School  

Wednesday 4th December  – Bickerley Green Nursing Home, Ringwood  

Thursday 5th December  – Naomi House and Jacksplace  

Friday 6th December   – Blackfield Primary School – 2 performances                           

Monday 9th December  – Great Oaks School  

Thursday 12th December  – Testwood Baptist Church group  

Friday 13th December  – Netley Marsh CE Infant School  

Monday 16th December  – Forest Park Secondary School  

Wednesday 18th December  – Rosewood School – 2 performances 

Thursday 19th December  – Minstead Training Lodge 

Schools Project Update 

 

We have had many bookings from schools for this academic year. This team meets every Monday to 

rehearse the different topics. We are currently working towards a new ‘Internet Safety’ Presentation for 

KS1 children. This is due to be launched in April 2020. 

 

Thursday 3rd October      – Friendships – Manor Infant School 

Thursday 10th October  – Looking after our world – Calmore Junior School 

Thursday 17th October  – Internet Safety KS2 – Hythe Primary School 

Thursday 7th November  – Bullying – Beaulieu Primary School 

Thursday 14th November  – Bullying – Hazelwood Infant School 

Friday 15th November AM  – Bullying – New Milton Infant School 

Friday 15th November PM  – Bullying – Lydlynch Infant School 

Monday 25th November  – Bullying – Eling Infant School 

Praizin’ Hands Puppet Group 

 

If you would like to know more about the work of the puppet group, please visit our website 

www.praizinhands.org.uk. 

 

If you have any specific questions, please email us at info@praizinhands.org.uk 


